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May 2023 Newsletter             

Save the Date 
May 1-5: Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 2 & 3: Math PSSA (3rd grade) 

May 3: 2nd grade field trip to Heinz Hall 

May 4: 2nd grade field trip 

May 8-12: Book Fair 

May 9: PTA Meeting 7:00 pm 

May 10: Grand Event 

May 11: CBI trip to Round Hill Park & K Queen of Hearts Visit 

May 12: 1st grade field trip 

May 15: Western Cookout & Math Olympics 

May 16: Election Day—Remote Learning Day 

May 17: Title I Parent Involvement  

May 18: Spring Concert at Middle School 

May 19: Fun Day 

May 22: 3rd grade Wax Museum  

May 23: 3rd grade field trip  

May 24: 1st grade Poetry Picnic & 3rd grade cupcake party 

May 25: 3rd grade Ryan Hacke & Kdg. Awards 

May 26: Student’s last day—early dismissal and  

Kindergarten readiness testing 

 
 

A Note from the Principal 

 
It is not unusual for teachers to arrive to school in the month of May to be pleasantly surprised to find a bouquet of fresh 
flowers placed upon his or her desk, left there by an appreciative parent or child. We are pleased by such gestures of 
support for our dedicated classroom teachers-however-in this letter we wish to remind parents of people in our school 
who are occasionally overlooked but are extremely important to the mission of our school. In recognition of these indi-

viduals we offer a bouquet of May “Flowers” to the following: 

Our School Support Staff…Without the support of our secretarial, custodial, clerical or instructional assistants it is unlikely 
that our school could or would function. These people really are the life of the school that assures that the important 

functions within the classroom will continue. 

Our Students…Students are the reason that schools exist! The opportunity to work with young people who have a positive 
attitude, are motivated to learn and a pleasure to work with is a benefit. 

Our Community Members…Schools are supports not only by the parents of students who attend them but also by all 
members of the community. Without the support of the entire community there would be no facilities, no staff and facul-
ty, no textbooks and materials, no services, in short no schools. 

Our Parents…You, our parents, cannot be thanked enough for your role in your child’s education. Parenting, and the 
support of the educational process, is time consuming and difficult work. On behalf of our staff, and your children, we 
thank you and hope the seeds you plant and nurture during your child’s school year will produce flowers of joy and 
appreciation for years to come.  

 

 

I  

 

 

 
 
 

School Contact 

Noelle Haney 
Principal 

 
haneyn@wmasd.org 

 
412-466-9131 

Counselor’s Corner Students of the Month for April 

 106–Brielle McElrath 

110–Ali Salih 

102-Rakaiha Reese 

104–Lauren Gaines 

105-Kalvyn Wilson 

200-Devin Maraugha 

207–Ruby & Harlow Stoecker 

204–Mavis Lynch 

206-Colton Chelosky 

208-Victor Alston 

101-Richard Palko & Aleena 

Weir 

103-Adrian Gamret 

Respectful, Responsible and Ready to Learn! 

  @WMClaraBarton 
  #wmtitanpride 

 
You can help your child stay emotionally 

healthy with these summer activities: 
 

*Give your child a new responsibility  

*Nurture creativity with arts and crafts 

*Keep a consistent sleep schedule 

*Reduce screen time 

*Think positively and be grateful to help 

reduce stress 

 

Enjoy your summer—see you in the fall! 

 
 
 

Lisa Stillwagon – Homeville stillwagonl@wmasd.org 
Terry Whalen - Clara Barton whalent@wmasd.org  
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Teacher Appreciation Week—Thank you to our PTA! 

A huge thank you to our PTA today for a delicious Dunkin’ Donuts coffee and 
breakfast, fruit, and dessert display and our amazing hot dog and nacho bar 

for lunch! The teachers are all so excited to have a stocked fridge of drinks 
and lots of snacks, as well! We are all so very grateful!  



 

 

 

 

Stop the Summer Slide—Summer Learning Opportunities  

Visit: Summer-Reading (scholastic.com)  

Summer Reading Program runs May 4th - Sept. 7th 



 

 

 

 

PBIS Movie Reward Day was a HIT! 



 

 

 

 

First Grade Science Center Assembly 



 

 

 

 

Power Up for the PSSAs with the Super Mario Bros! 



 

 

 

 

2nd Grade Field Trip to Heinz Hall 



 

 

 

 

2nd Grade Field Trip @ Carnegie Science Center 



 

 

 

 

2nd Grade Field Trip @ Carnegie Science Center 



 

 

 

Purse Bash 

Thank you to everyone who attended Clara Barton PTA's Annual Purse Bash!   

It was a wonderful night supporting the students at Clara Barton. 

 

Thank you to all of the volunteers who made the evening possible. Without the volunteers,  

their time and involvement, we wouldn't be able to do what we do for our school! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Transition Night 

Kindergarten is where the ADVENTURE begins! 





 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Registration for 23-24 is OPEN 

Kindergarten registration is now open for the 23-24 school year! 

Children must be five years old by August 31st. Applicants need to  

apply on-line at www.wmasd.org, click registration and scroll down to the 

online pre-registration link.  



Summer Library Resources 



Teacher Feature 
Specials: Mrs. Bandik, Ms. Monzark, Mr. Milko, Mr. Galiyas, Mr. Smith 


